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January 16, 2025 

 

 

RE: REACH, RoHS, and California Prop65  

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

You have requested information about the compliance status of Daubert Cromwell products. 

 

Daubert Cromwell certifies that these products satisfy the directive (EU) 2015/863 (RoHS 3) 

which added 4 phthalates to the list of restricted substances in Annex II to Directive 2011/65/EU 

(RoHS 2)   

 

Furthermore, Substances of Very High Concern (SVHCs) identified in the Candidate List in 

Regulation (EC) No 1907/2006 of the European Parliament as defined in Article 57 and Annex 

XVII (with amendments) are not present in any of the products sold globally. We do not use these 

substances and have not used them in the past. 

 

Lastly, Daubert Cromwell confirms that our products are in compliance with the Safe Drinking 

Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, aka Proposition 65. 

 

If you have further questions or need information, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jonathan Brekan, PhD. 

Vice President Technology 

Daubert Cromwell  

 

 

 

 


